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"As Unitarian Universalists, life is a constant source of inspiration, calling us to live with greater depth,
connection, and compassion."
                                                  -Rev. Sarah Gibb Millspaugh
 
 
We are getting close to funding the remaining exploratory phase ($30,000), thanks to the generosity of 14
families who have given more than $16,000 to the Next Steps Fund in the last few weeks. Additionally,
others have pledged another $6000. This is an opportunity to say "YES" to our future development. All gifts,
small and large, are appreciated.
 
To give to the Next Steps Fund, checks may be sent to the WUU Office (3051 Ironbound Road, Williamsburg
VA 23185) or placed in a clearly marked envelope and dropped into the Sunday collection plate. Be sure to
add "Next Steps Fund" in the check memo line.
 
What's Happening Now?
 
This week the RFP (Requests for Proposals) will be sent to four local architectural firms. Proposals are due
by January 13. Interviews will take place later in January.
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